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AQUATIC CENTRE
Here we are in September with
another school year just beginning.
And with that being said, I would like
to take this opportunity to remind
everyone to slow down and obey
posted speeds and times to allow

our children to get to and from school safely. You
will also notice our Town of St. Paul staff are busy
in the community trying to finish projects and get
ready for the upcoming Winter Season.

A great addition to Lagasse Park will be the
replacement of the wooden playground structure
with a new one, that will include a 75 foot zip line
for youth, that is targeted for completion mid-
September. Our community studies highlighted
the need for outdoor recreation spaces for our
residents and where those priorities fell. Be sure
to watch our Facebook Page and Website for an
announcement of when the equipment installation
is complete and the playground is ready for use.

Our St. Paul Aquatic Centre is now closed for our
annual maintenance. During the closure the pool
will be drained and all filters will be removed and
replaced. There will also be a deep cleaning and
back-washing of all piping and equipment. The
closure will begin September 6 and if all goes well
reopening the end of September.

The Town Parks and Recreation Staff is now busy
switching gears and preparing for the Winter
Season starting with the Arenas to get back to ice
operations. A target date of September 23 has
been set for the opening of the Clancy Arena with
an ice surface. The CAP Arena is expected to be
ready for the winter season on October 14.

Also, the Tourism Centre, located at the UFO
landing pad, is now closed for the season and will
reopen in the Spring of 2023. But before the snow
and cold temperatures are here, be sure to stop
by and get in that last round of golf at the St. Paul
Golf Course.

Highlights from the Mayor

NOTICE

FCSS/LAKELAND FAMILY
RESOURCE NETWORK

ST PAUL REC CENTRE 4802 53 ST

night
join us
for an exciting evening where organizations
are on hand to promote, register members
and discuss their role in our community.
Community Awareness Night is FREE to the
public and brought to you by the St Paul
Regional FCSS.

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT 780 645

Call 780-645-5311 for more information or
to reserve your community organization table.

fall
Clothing
Exchange

Recreation Centre 4802-53 St.
Accepting good, CLEAN, used clothing

and shoes for ALL AGES

Please call 780-645-5311
for more information

Donation Drop Off Time:
Tues. Sept. 13 1pm-8pm

Doors Open:
Wed. Sept. 14 1pm-8pm
Thurs. Sept. 15 9am-12pm

Cost is free!
Bring your own bag!

POOL CLOSURE
ANNUAL MAINTENANCE

S T . P A U L A Q U A T I C C E N T R E
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